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Assistant Attorney General
Environment and Natural Resources Division
 
I want New Bedford harbor cleaned to the highest, safest standard. The settlement brtween the EPA
and the AVX should include a reopener clause to ensure a complete cleanup of the harbor. This is so
very important for the future of our harbor and the health of future generations.
 
Marcia Calusine
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